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NEWS – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2018 

Organization: Solano County Office of Education 

Contact: Ken Scarberry, Director of Youth Development 

Telephone: 707-646-7603 

E-Mail: kscarberry@solanocoe.net 

43rd Annual Solano County Spelling Bee 

The 43rd Annual Spelling Bee will be held at the Joseph A. Nelson Community Center located at 611 
Village Drive in Suisun City on Tuesday, March 5, 2019, beginning at 6:00 p.m. The Spelling Bee is open 
to all public and private schools serving 4th – 6th grade students. Each eligible school can register one 
student who has been certified as their school’s champion speller.  

“The Solano County Office of Education is honored to continue hosting the Spelling Bee for students in 
Solano and neighboring counties,” says Solano County Superintendent of Schools Lisette Estrella-
Henderson. “A true tradition of excellence, the contest is a celebration of learning and achievement. We 
encourage students to participate and join in the excitement.”   

Two top spellers from this event will represent Solano County at the California State Spelling Bee 
Championship on Saturday, May 11, 2019, at the San Joaquin County Office of Education in Stockton.  

This event is free and the public is cordially invited to attend. For more information, please call Director 

of Youth Development Ken Scarberry at 707-646-7601 or email kscarberry@solanocoe.net. 
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